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There will be more details to follow, but 

anticipate meeting at Lewis and Clark 

State Park on the Sandy River around 

10:00 am.   

Our September tour to Coeur d’Alene. 

Idaho and north into Canada on the 

Selkirk Loop is in the planning stages.  24  

people (cars) have already signed up and 

our limit is 20.  We usually have 

cancellations, but for now, anyone 

wishing to go on the tour will be wait 

listed.   

Your Board of Managers has met via 

email, and your officers for 2019 will be 

as follows: Director—Bill Jabs; Asst. 

Director—Larry Cox; Secretary—John 

Imlay; Treasurer—Howard Freedman; 

Member’s At Large—Sylvia Potter, 

Larry Schick and Pat Cox.  We still need 

a volunteer for membership.  Please give 

these people your support. 

January, 2019—Bill Jabs, Director 

 

 

 DIRECTOR’S MESSAGE 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!  Wishing you all 

happiness, good health, prosperity and 

lots of CCCA motoring and friendship 

in 2019.   

47 members and guests rang in the 

holiday season with our annual potluck 

at the Heritage House.  We had great 

food thanks to all who attended, plus a 

special thanks to Howard and Jana 

Freedman for the turkey, Mary Jabs for 

the ham and table decorations and the 

Eddy’s for the punch.  Thanks to your 

generosity, we delivered 139 pounds of 

food and $577 to the Oregon Food 

Bank. 

Our January 3
rd

 regular monthly 

meeting will be at the Beaverton Village 

Inn. Bill Price and Matt Hackney will 

talk about the acquisitions of their 

Packard Caribbean’s and the 

restoration of Bill’s car. 

Our first activity of the year will be our 

annual Valentine’s Day brunch at 

Multnomah Falls on Sunday, February 

10
th

.   

 

 



 

OTHER OREGON REGION 2019 

POSITIONS: 

Hood Release Editor, Larry Schick; Webmaster 

George Potter; Activities Chairperson, Mary 

Jabs.   

We still need a volunteer for membership.  

Please give your board and other volunteers 

your utmost support in the coming year. 

 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 

January 3, 2019, Monthly Member’s Meeting, 

6:30 pm, Village Inn, 10650 SW Beaverton-

Hillsdale Hwy., Beaverton, Oregon. 

February 7, 2019, Monthly Member’s Meeting, 

Beaverton Village Inn. 

February 10, 2019. Valentine’s Day Brunch, 

Multnomah Falls Lodge.  Meet at Lewis and 

Clark State Park.  More details to follow. 

 

Suggestions for Tours or Tour Stops! 
 

Contact: Tour Directors, Howard Freedman, 

Roger Eddy, Robert Douglas, George Potter or 

Mary Jabs, activities director.   

 

More Members 

If you know someone with a Classic Car or a 

keen interest in Classics, please introduce them 

to our club by encouraging them to come to an 

event or dinner meeting. Also, invite them to 

visit our website:     www.oregonccca.com. Until 

we have a designated membership chairperson, 

please refer potential new members to Bill Jabs 

or Howard Freedman. 

. 

 

CCA Passport Driving Program 

(REVISED) 

This new Driving Program is about the joy of 

owning a Classic Car and the true thrill of taking 

the wheel to use them as they were originally 

attended – for motoring.  Mileage Car Badges 

are awarded based on the miles that you drive 

your full classic.  The first badge comes at 1,000 

miles, additional badges are awarded as you 

achieve higher mileage.  To register your cars 

the odometer reading must be verified, and a 

registration form filled out and mailed to CCCA 

with a fee of $25 per car.  This is a good program 

to promote driving our cars.  Now is a good time 

to get registered for 2017.  As a national director, 

Howard Freedman and certify your mileage. 

OUR WEBSITE  

If you misplaced your Hood Release or 

deleted the Brake Cables or a reminder 

Blast, just go to the Website 

www.oregonccca.com to get the 

information.  Thanks to George Potter for 

keeping our website updated. 

IF YOU WISH TO HAVE A PHOTO OF 

YOUR CLASSIC CAR POSTED ON 

OUR WEBSITE, PLEASE SEND A 

PHOTO TO GEORGE POTTER. 

 

http://www.oregonccca.com/

